
Bike Storage Request 

Date: [Insert Date] 

[Your Name] 

[Your Address] 

[City, State, Zip Code] 

Email: [Your Email] 

Phone: [Your Phone Number] 

To: [Management/Community Association Name] 

[Management Address] 

[City, State, Zip Code] 

Dear [Management/Community Association], 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to request the provision of bike storage facilities 

within our townhouse community. As a resident of [Your Townhouse Address], I have noticed 

the increasing number of bicycles in our neighborhood and believe that designated storage would 

be beneficial for all residents. 

Providing a secure and organized bike storage area would not only enhance the aesthetics of our 

community but also promote environmentally friendly transportation options among residents. I 

kindly ask the management to consider reviewing this suggestion. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. I look forward to your positive response. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 


